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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of the public

permitting process. I know this project will have a positive impact on the environment, communities surrounding

the site and Idahoans.

 

This project will not only provide economic opportunities for the local community, it will also provide

improvements to the environment. Restoration and reclamation plans, as proposed, will mitigate damages from

previous mining operations. Cyanide leaching technology is a well proven and safe technology with stringent

requirements within the industry to mitigate personnel and environmental damage. It appears that Midas Gold is

interested in doing the right things for this project and this community.

 

I urge you to approve the project as outlined by Midas Gold. The Stibnite Gold Project will provide a huge benefit

to our community and the local environment.


